
Registration Payment Instructions 
 

Dear Attendees: 

The NCSU credit card payment system is designed to accept payments from vendors and other 

entities from outside the University, and as such the forms are not completely intuitive for those 

submitting conference registration payments.  Forgive us any confusion or inconvenience this 

may cause. 

 

To guide you through the registration payment process, we have provided detailed instructions 

for each step you’ll need to complete.  Please follow the instructions in this document, noting 

that there are several pages of instructions to make things as clear as possible.  See you in NC!  

 
 

Access the payment portal through the following link: 

 
https://controller.ofa.ncsu.edu/non-student-credit-card-payments/ 
 
This will take you to the Non-Student Credit Card Payments page of the NC State 

University Controller’s Office.  Click the link that reads “Click Here to Make a Payment.”  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  



The information you input on this page must be accurate for your payment to be 

properly routed to the workshop account.  Use the values provided for Payment Purpose, 
Invoice Number, NCSU Contact Name, NCSU Department, and Payment Amount.  
Substitute your institution and name in the Company Name and Contact Name fields, 

respectively. 

 

 
Click “Add to Basket”, and on the following page click “Checkout” 

 

 

Use these values!

Enter your information



Enter your billing information on the following page, and click “Continue Checkout.”  If 

outside the US, select “foreign” from the State drop-down menu list. 

 

 
 

Click “Continue Checkout” to select credit card as method of payment (there are no 

other options). 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Enter your credit card information when prompted, and click “Continue Checkout.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Confirm your payment information, and click “Submit Payment.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



When the transaction is completed, you will be shown a payment confirmation screen, 

and an electronic receipt will be sent to the email address provided with the payment 

information.  Please save this receipt for your records, in case there is irregularity routing 

the payment to our department.  If your institution requires more detailed receipts for 

reimbursement purposes, we will provide them at the workshop in November. 

 

 


